
PE at Morgans ‘School Games Award’ 
 
 
 
 
 
Morgan's PE team is thrilled to announce their achievement of the prestigious Platinum 
award for the School Games Mark in the 2022/23 academic year. Earning this distinction is 
no small feat, as the criteria for this honour continues to become more rigorous with each 
passing year. Morgans proudly belongs to the Herts & Ware School Sports Partnership, a 
collaborative network of schools in Hertford and Ware dedicated to promoting and enhancing 
sports-related activities. This partnership plays a pivotal role in organising sporting events 
throughout the academic calendar and fostering connections among local schools for 
competitive fixtures. 
 
The School Games Mark for 2022/23 remains unwavering in its commitment to serving as a 
valuable tool for schools to assess their engagement with the School Games program. The 
recognition process follows a tiered structure, encompassing Bronze, Silver, Gold, and the 
coveted Platinum awards. Notably, schools that have achieved four consecutive Gold 
awards and meet the current Gold standard are eligible to apply for the esteemed Platinum 
status. 
 
The Platinum award signifies more than just recognition; it serves as a platform for Morgan's 
and other participating schools to share their journey of growth and transformation within the 
School Games framework. A key component of the application process is the submission of 
a case study, where schools narrate their impact and the meaningful difference they have 
made.  
 
The Herts & Ware School Sports Partnership, in its role as event organiser, determines the 
age groups for participation in various events based on their three-tier competitive structure, 



known as the School Games. This structure includes the highly anticipated 'Compete' 
events, such as the District sports, which attract participation from numerous schools. 
 
At Morgans, our overarching goal is to ensure that as many pupils 
as possible have the opportunity to enjoy enriching sporting 
experiences throughout the academic year. We are committed to 
fostering a culture of physical activity and competition that benefits 
our entire school community. 
 
 


